OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL DELEGATE

Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites

Feast of St. Joseph
March 19, 2024

Dear Carmelites:

Recently the Treasurer’s Office for the friars of the Washington Province was moved. This office
(not the OCDS Main Office) is the one that processes all donations to the Kenya Missions.
Beginning immediately, please make any Kenya Mission donation checks payable to:

Discalced Carmelite Friars
along with a memo on the check or a note in the envelope (“Kenya Mission”) and send to:

Fr. Mark DeVelis, OCD
Office of the Treasurer
P.O. Box 270466
Hartford, WI 53027

We are very grateful for your spiritual and temporal support of our Kenyan friars. With so many
vocations, we need all the help we can get!

Yours in Carmel,

Fr. George Mangiaracina, OCD
OCDS Provincial Delegate
Washington Province
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